

WAYS WE ARE WORKING TOGETHER WHILE LEARNING FROM HOME

STUDENTS



- Complete the Student Wellness Survey every day between 8.30-11.30an
- At the start of the week read your timetable and make a plan for when you will complete your schoolwork each day.
- Check your Google Classrooms regularly and complete work that is set for you. Don't let yourself get behind.
- Use the Google Classroom comment box, email or the comment function on doc to ask for help. Communicate with teachers, they're here to help.
- Check your school email regularly and read and action any messages and updates.
- Our Guidance Counsellor, Mr Byars is available online. So too are your Deans and DP, so feel free to contact them directly if you are feeling overwhelmed.

AC TEACHERS



- Your AC teacher will keep track of your engagement using the Student Wellness Survey responses. They will follow up this survey with a regular weekly 'Check in' with you.
- Their check-ins could be via phone, online meetings or email.
- Your AC teacher may refer learning or wellness concerns to your Dean/ SENCO/Guidance Counsellor/Nurse.

TEACHERS



- Teachers will be putting work on Google Classroom and communicating with you via email and Google Meet. Teachers aim to hold one online lesson with you once a week. Teachers will check timetables so you are ready for learning.
- Teachers will keep track of your work completion and give you some feedback.
- Teachers will send general messages and updates via email
- Teachers will find ways to support your learning and wellbeing during lockdown

WHANAU



- At the start of the week discuss your child's plan of learning and check that their schedule for their learning fits in with you and your whanau.
- Encourage your child to complete the daily Student Wellness Survey and log onto their Google classroom
- Check emails from teachers and discuss with your child.
- Get in touch with your AC teacher, Dean or subject teacher if you have any concerns.



WAYS WE ARE WORKING TOGETHER WHILE LEARNING FROM HOME

RESOURCES



- Supporting learning from home
- Distance learning support
- Home learning TV
- Mauri Reo, Mauri Ora
 (hold control and click on the above links)

CONTACTS



Guidance Counsellor: Mr Byars - chris.byars@rodneycollege.school.nz

Nurse: Sarah Hardy - <u>nurse@rodneycollege.school.nz</u> 0272265964

SENCo: Helen McDonald - <u>helen.mcdonald@rodneycollege.school.nz</u>

Deputy Principal: Mrs Middleton - alison.middleton@rodneycollege.school.nz

Deputy Principal: Mr Rowe - <u>stephen.rowe@rodneycollege.school.nz</u> Year 9 Dean: Mr Pieters - michael.pieters@rodneycollege.school.nz

Year 10 Dean: Mr Kingi - michael.kingi@rodneycollege.school.nz

Year 11 Dean: Mr Davie-Martin - steve.davie@rodneycollege.school.nz

Year 12 Dean: Mr Callachan - ian.callachan@rodneycollege.school.nz

Year 13 Dean: Mr Batten - alan.batten@rodneycollege.school.nz

VC Dean: Mrs Rae - robyn.rae@rodneycollege.school.nz

SUPPORT



Women's Refuge 0800REFUGE or 0800 733 843

Shine 0508 744 633

Alcohol and Drug Helpline 0800 787 797

Oranga Tamariki call centre 0508FAMILY

CADS 0800 367 222

Narcotics Anonymous 0800 628 632

Alcoholics Anonymous 0800 229 6757

Lifeline 0800 543 354 or free text 4357

Youthline 0800 376 633 or free text 234

Samaritans 0800 726 666

Outline (LGBT) 0800 688 5463

Depression Helpline 0800 111 757

Suicide Prevention Helpline 0508 828 865

Healthline for COVID-19 health advice: 0800 358 5453

ESSENTIALS



Access to food or essential items
(hold control and click on the above link)